
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 23, 2009 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Bridgette Alan.  Bridgette has been a student at 

Ohio Valley University since the fall semester of 2006.  During her time here she has grown into a 

responsible student and member of the OVU campus family.  I currently have the privilege to work with 

Bridgette as her academic dean, teacher, and faculty athletic representative to the NCAA. 

 

Bridgette’s cumulative grade point average has increased each semester here at OVU.  She has 

developed a good work ethic in all that she does and is driven to succeed.  OVU’s mission is to transform 

lives and I can truly say that Bridgette is a wonderful example of a life that has been transformed.  She 

always puts forth maximum effort and participates in a positive way in the classroom.  She has earned   

respect from the business faculty at OVU.  On the athletic fields Bridgette has worked tirelessly to help 

the team and maintains a positive attitude and spirit of sportsmanship. 

 

I have always known Bridgette to be friendly, respectful, and considerate.  I have no doubt that 

Bridgette will experience great success in her future endeavors.  If you would like to discuss this fine 

young lady further, please do not hesitate to contact me at 304-865-6131 or at steve.morgan@ovu.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steven M. Morgan, CPA, MBA 

Dean, College of Business 

 

 

 

 

 


